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My name is Trevor Vannett and I live in Bismarck.   
 
I support this bill as it includes funding for fixed route city transportation grants and calls for a 
legislative study to assess and develop a long-term funding plan for our transportation 
systems. I believe that this bill is vitally important for our state and will have a profound impact 
on the accessibility, economic vitality, and quality of life for all residents, particularly in urban 
and rural communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
Trevor Vannett 
701-955-0000 


